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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 2015 

Betty Hester 

Permits Manager 

DC Department of Parks and Recreation, 

Betty.Hester@dc.gov 

Dear Ms. Hester, 

 At its regular meeting on August 12, 2015, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 

Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. 

With 7 of 9 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 

Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (7-0): 

Whereas, Advisory Neighorhood Commission 2B (ANC2B) recognizes the positive 

impact that the Friends of Stead Park organization plays in supporting children and 

families residing in the DuPont and surrounding communities 

Whereas, the activities sponsored by the Friends of Stead Park are consistent with the 

purpose of the Stead Trust to serve the children of the District of Columbia, 

Whereas, the programming, events and beautification efforts initiated by the Friends of 

Stead Park have significantly enhanced this public space as one for all community 

members to enjoy, 

Whereas, the Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner for the Single Member District in 

which Stead Park is Located is traditionally a member of the Board of the Friends of 

Stead Park, 

Whereas, this collaboration between Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B and the 

Friends of Stead Park ensures that ANC2B is aware of Friends programming in the Park 

should intervention be necessary, 

Therefore, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B approves any programs sponsored 

by the Friends of Stead Park, including a pending permit application No. 24698, until 

such time as it finds an objection necessary. 
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Commissioners Noah Smith (noah.smith@anc.dc.gov), Nicole Mann 

(nicole.mann@anc.dc.gov) and Abigail Nichols (abigail.nichols@dupontcircleanc.net) 

are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

  

Noah Smith  

Chairman 
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